
Dear Madam/Sir,  
 
we would like to thank you for the reaction of the Communicant (in this case Mr. Jan Haverkamp) to the requested 
answer of the Ministry of the Environment of the Czech Republic, sent to us. However, having examined Mr. 
Haverkamp´s reaction, we are convinced that it is not based on truth and request that it be not taken into account 
in the process of the evaluation of the relevant case.  
 
Should this reaction be taken into account by the Compliance Committee, we would like to request that all 
discrepancies between our answer to the secretariat and Mr. Haverkamp´s reaction to it be consulted with us, i.e. 
the Ministry of the Environment.  
 
With best regards  
 
Marie Petrová  
Czech  Aarhus Convention Focal Point  
 
Ing.arch.Marie Petrová  
Odbor ekonomických a dobrovolných nástrojů 
Ministerstvo životního prostředí 
Vršovická 65, Praha 10, 100 10 
E-mail: marie.petrova@mzp.cz 
Tel: +420-2-6712-2968 Fax: +420-2-6712-6968 
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To: aarhus compliance <aarhus.compliance@unece.org> 
 
Cc: Aphrodite Smagadi <Aphrodite.Smagadi@unece.org>, Evzen.Dolezal@mzp.cz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Page 1 of 1

13/06/2013file://C:\Users\smagadi\AppData\Local\Temp\notesFCBCEE\~web0783.htm


